
Group Visit: 

 

About fifty eight (58) students and four (4) teachers of Agarpara Swami Vivekananda Academy visited the 

Sangrahalaya for their educational excursion purpose on November, 26, 2019. They were provided the 

guide service to explain the exhibits of the museum and a documentary film show was also shown to them. 

One of their teacher commented in the visitors’ book ‘Very Good’. 

 

 

  
 

 

 


